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Hamre Jaime

From: Megan Rydman <mrydman1990@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 10:00 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: No on 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I strongly value high-quality farmland and oppose HB 4075!!! Developments are ruining our farmlands and this 
needs to be stopped!! 
Megan Rydman 


